
 

 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  August 9, 2021 
 
To:  Catholic school principals and fine arts teachers 
 
From: Nichole Golden, Editor, The Georgia Bulletin 
 
Re:  Share fine arts performances with The Georgia Bulletin 

           
 
The Georgia Bulletin would like to highlight fine arts programs at Catholic high 
schools. This includes visual arts, dance, music and theater. 
 
Please send your schedule of fine arts events to editor@georgiabulletin.org.  
 
If you would like to advertise your fine arts event, please contact Tom Aisthorpe 
at TAisthorpe@georgiabulletin.org. 
 
Thank you. 
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